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Executive Summary of Bid Evaluation Report 

Project Title: W/ONB/NPWR-03/2022: Construction of the Medium Voltage (MV) and 

Low Voltage (LV) Networks in //Kharas Region 

Reference number of procurement: W/ONB/NPWR-03/2022 

Scope of Contract W/ONB/NPWR-03/2022: Construction of the Medium Voltage (MV) and Low 

Voltage (LV) Networks in //Kharas Region 

Procurement method used: Open National Bidding (ONB) 

1. Date of Invitation of Bids: 06 July 2021 

2. Closing date for submission of bids: 13 August 2021 

3. Date and place of opening of bids: 13 August 2021, NamPower Convention Centre  

4. Number of bids received by closing date: Twelve (12)  

5. Responsiveness of bids:   

 

Bidder’ s Name Pricing at Bid 

Opening N$ 

Responsive 

or not 

responsive 

(Yes/ No) 

Reasons why bid is not responsive 

NBT Quality 

Services 
9 609 435-28 

Yes  

Faradays Electrical 

and Mechanical JV 

MJ Engineeering 

10 735 846-94 

Yes  

Moupika 

Investment cc 
10 619 185-40 

No • Did not comply with the 
requirement of qualified 
electrician with authorized 
letter from NamPower in the 
areas where there are no REDs, 
submitted expired NORED 
authorization letter instead  
 

NAS Construction 

and Engineering cc 
7 066 686-74 

No • Did not submit SHEW Plan.  

• Did not submit Proof of access 
to finance to an amount of 
N$1,500,000.00, alternatively 
proof of credit facility 
equivalent to that amount with 



a local bank or any other 
financial institution  

• Proof of ownership of 
minimum 3 x crane trucks not 
provided 

Maperes 

Investments cc 
10 287 154-00 

No • Did not comply with the 
requirement of qualified 
electrician with authorized 
letter from NamPower in the 
areas where there are no REDs, 
since such electrician is in the 
employ of a different company  
 

Together Electrical 

Services JV Zone 

Four Investments 

11 005 535-20 

No • Did not submit a certified copy 
of an Identity document of a 
qualified electrician whose 
name appears in the wireman’s 
license  

BDI Electric 11 827 877-50 

No • Submitted a copy of a certified 
copy of a company registration 
certificate 

• Did not comply with the 
requirement of qualified 
electrician with authorized 
letter from NamPower in the 
areas where there are no REDs, 
submitted NORED 
authorization letter instead 

Power Electrical 

and Construction cc 
10 750 696-72 

Yes  

Multi Solutions cc 10 212 212-12 Yes  

Walters Electrical 

Services cc 
11 254 079-70 

No • Did not comply with the 
requirement of qualified 
electrician with authorized 
letter from NamPower in the 
areas where there are no REDs 

• Did not submit SHEW Plan 
 

Clydon Namibia cc 11 997 969-00 Yes  

S & T Engineering 

and Construction 
9 280 018-87 

No • Did not comply with the 
requirement of qualified 
electrician with authorized 
letter from NamPower in the 
areas where there are no REDs 



• Did not comply with the proof 
of ownership of minimum 3 x 
crane trucks 

• Did not submit Proof of access 
to finance to an amount of 
N$1,500,000.00, alternatively 
proof of credit facility 
equivalent to that amount with 
a local bank or any other 
financial institution  
 

 

 

6. Price comparison for bids that are substantially responsive: 

Name A. Price at Bid 

Opening N$ 

B. Bid Price after 

corrections 

C. price after 

Adjustments N$ 

D. Price after 

Margin of 

Preference [If 

applicable] 

Rank 

NBT 

Quality 

Services 

9 609 435-28 

   1 

Faradays 

Electrical 

and 

Mechanical 

JV MJ 

Engineeerin

g 

10 735 846-94 

 

 

 

10 647 346-94 

 

 

 

10 647 346-94 

 3 

Power 

Electrical 

and 

Constructio

n cc 

10 750 696-72 

 

 

10 750 428-51 

 

 

10 750 428-51 

 4 

Multi 

Solutions cc 
10 212 212-12  

 
 2 

Clydon 

Namibia cc 
11 997 969-00 

 

12 431 969-40 

 

12 431 969-40 
 5 



 

 

7. Best Evaluated Bid: NBT Quality Services  


